
NOTICE TO BIDDERS

	 Sealed bids entitled “TWO (2) NEW FORD F-150 XL SU-
PERCREW PICKUP TRUCKS” will be received by the City of 
Worland, Wyoming, at the office of the City Clerk, 829 Big Horn 
Avenue, P.O. Box 226, Worland, Wyoming 82401, until TUESDAY, 
SEPTEMBER 19, 2023, at 5:00 P.M. for the purchase by the 
City of Worland of  “TWO (2) NEW FORD F-150 XL SUPER-
CREW PICKUP TRUCKS”, pursuant to specifications. The 
successful bid will be awarded on TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 19, 
2023, at 7:00 P.M., during the regularly scheduled council meet-
ing.

	 General Bidding Conditions and Specifications are on file and 
may be obtained at the office of the City Clerk (307-347-2486) at 
the above address without charge.

	 Each bid must be submitted in a sealed envelope, addressed 
to the City of Worland and must be plainly marked on the outside
describing the item being bid on. Emailed Bids or Bids received 
after SEPTEMBER 19, 2023, at 5:00 P.M., will not be accepted.

	 The City reserves the right to reject any and all bids.

	 DATED this a 3rd day of August, 2023.

					     /s/ Kent A. Richins
					     KENT A. RICHINS
					     Worland City Attorney

August 10-17, 2023
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